
QEGS LIBRARY ‘READING IN A STRANGE PLACE’ COMPETITION 

We would like you to bring to the Library a photograph of yourself reading in a strange 

place. The weirder, the better. 

 Below are some examples of the brilliant pictures our students brought to us last year. 

There will be a treat for each entry we receive and prizes for the ones we think are the best. 

Let’s see how creative you can be, but please DON’T do anything dangerous!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please print your picture and bring it to the Library when you come to QEGS. 

If you would like to enter the competition but can’t print your picture, come and speak to 

the Librarians and we help you. 


